



Objection 103

Anonymous 11

Re: Objection to Proposed Electoral Boundary Changes

Dear AEC,

I am writing to formally object to the proposed new electoral boundaries that would divide the suburb of Epping, NSW. As a resident deeply invested in the community and its cohesion, I believe these changes would have profoundly negative consequences for our suburb.

Epping has long been a cohesive community with shared interests and concerns. Dividing the suburb into separate electoral districts would fragment our community representation and dilute our collective voice in matters that affect us locally and at broader levels of governance. This fragmentation runs counter to the principles of effective democratic representation and community cohesion.

Furthermore, the proposed boundary changes appear to disregard the historical and social continuity of our suburb. Epping has grown and evolved as a unified community over the years, and dividing it arbitrarily would disrupt this organic development.

Therefore, I urge the Australian Electoral Commission to reconsider the proposed changes and maintain Epping as a single electoral unit. This approach would preserve our community's integrity and ensure that our concerns and interests are adequately represented in the democratic process.

Thank you for considering my objections to the proposed electoral boundary changes. I look forward to your response and hope that you will take into account the views of the residents of Epping.

Yours sincerely,

Anonymous